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	The site for the Children's Adventure Playground has been cleared. 


After what seems like years of delays, work on the Children's Adventure Garden is progressing rapidly at Brook Run Park.Trees have been cleared, and site work has begun, according to park organizers, with a completion date of July looking probable.

"It's a sign of progress," said Nick Nicodemus, a member of the Brook Run committee who has been instrumental in the process of revitalizing the park. "People may think they're bringing Peeler Road through Brook Run, but that's not the case." 

Nicodemous said although a lot of forested land had to be clear cut, that the area would be replanted after completion.

Meanwhile, two designs for Brook Run's proposed skate park have been posted at sitedesigngroup.com, and are awaiting comments from Atlanta's boarders.

Luther Lotz, the founder of Skate Parks of Atlanta, has also posted the designs on skateparksofatlanta.org and is trying to solicit feedback from local skaters, which he said he would pass onto the park's designers. He said both designs have merit.

"There are elements of both that I like," he said. "There's not a huge difference between the two." 

